
“For Your Information” 
(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks) 

 

February 5, 2025 
 

Billing Update - Independent Living Residents 

If you are enrolled in automatic withdrawal and did not see a withdrawal in January, please be 

advised that both January & February payments will be withdrawn on February 17 (Feb. 15 is a 

Saturday). If this will be an issue with your bank, please contact the Billing Office at ex. 8466 as 

soon as possible to discuss your options. The issue has been rectified in our new billing system and 

will not occur again. 
 

You Rock – Employee Recognition 

We implemented a new employee recognition program called “You Rock.” Display boards with 

nomination forms will be posted in the mailroom, Oak Grove Center lobby, Skilled Nursing 

ambulance entrance and employee timeclock. Residents, guests, and employees are invited to 

participate. Completed forms can be returned to the Reception Desk for Human Resources to collect. 

The cards will be displayed on the employee bulletin board. Every quarter, one employee will be 

awarded the “You Rock” winner.  
 

Soup-er Bowl Sampling 

Dining Services is hosting a soup-er bowl sampling on Friday, February 7. Stop outside the Café 

from 11:30a.m.-1:00p.m. to sample our made-from-scratch soups. Vote on your favorite one so we 

can announce the “soup-er bowl” champion! 
 

Super Bowl Party 

Join your fellow residents in the Auditorium on Sunday, February 9 as the Kansas City Chiefs take 

on the Philadelphia Eagles in New Orleans at Super Bowl LIX. Doors open at 6:00 p.m. and kick off 

is at 6:30 p.m. Snacks, popcorn and refreshments will be served. There will also be games of chance. 
 

Lobby Music 

Stop by the lobby on Monday, February 10 from 11:30a.m. – 12:00p.m. for music with Roberta 

Breninghouse. 
 

Drama Club Play Update 

The Sherwood Oaks Drama Club announced a change to the winter shows on February 20 and 

22. The first play (Welcome to Acceptance) has been canceled and will be replaced with readings by 

several actors. The second play (Recalculating) will go on as scheduled.  
 

Resident Meeting with Dan Santoro 

Cranberry Twp. Manager, Dan Santoro, will be here on Friday, February 21 to speak to you about 

what is happening in the township. The meeting is at 1:30 p.m. in the Auditorium & Card Room.  
 

Kitchen Tours 

Dining Services will offer kitchen tours on February 18 and 19. Sign-up on the administrative 

bulletin board in the mailroom. There is a 12-person limit per tour and spaces fill up quickly! 

 


